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September 30, 2021
Sam Ostle

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 119661

411A Highland Ave

Somerville, MA 02144

Dear Sam Ostle,


On September 29, 2021, you requested via a 91-A request the, “Laureen Rahn 1980 Missing Persons Case File”. At this time, this case is not closed and releasing the information requested could interfere with enforcement proceedings. Any questions can be directed to Captain Peter Marr of the Legal and Professional Standards Division at 603-792-5473 or pmarr@manchesternh.gov. 






Respectfully,







Captain Peter Marr







Manchester Police Department


